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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2009 1:59 PM
To: tvenus@broadbentinc.com
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: ARCO #374; RO0000078, 6407 Telegraph Ave., Oakland

Hello Tom, 

 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has completed reviewing the December 26, 2008 
"Soil Investigation Report" for the ARCO Station located at 6407 Telegraph Avenue in Oakland 

(RO0000078).   
 

ACEH understands that upgrade and sampling activities at the subject site was performed in 
December 2008 under the direction of Oakland CUPA, and that the Dec 26, 2008 "Soil 

Investigation Report," does not include the most recent sampling data.  Therefore, ACEH will 
postpone issuing a directive letter until all data has been received (in a summary report) 

and a review has been completed.   
 

Please contact me should you have any questions or concerns regarding this e-mail 
correspondence. 
 

Best regards,   
 

 
 

Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
 

Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 

 
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 

 
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use 

of intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and protected information.  Any 
unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 


